
 

Horatio Board of Education met in regular session on Monday, November 16th in the high school practice 

gym.  Kristin Cuilla, representative with New Tech Network gave a presentation to board members, 

faculty, and parents.  

The board approved a $750 bonus for employees of the district and hired Gloria Pallares as lunchroom 

worker.  

Board accepted bid from Dierks Public School for purchase of modular building, approved purchase of 

accidental death and dismemberment insurance from Arkansas School Boards Association, approved 

master facilities 5 year plan resolution, and routine reports. 


